
Literacy
After reading Uno’s Garden, 

the children will write 

commands telling people how 
to look after our planet. We will 

write non fiction reports about 
recycling and saving the bee 

population. We will also write 

animal riddles and poems 
about our wonderful world.

Numeracy
Science

In science we are going to 

explore plants, which will 

include looking at their 

features. We are also going 

to think about insects 

including learning about  

their anatomy.  We will 

investigate how we can 

help insect populations in 

our school grounds.

This term our topic is:

Wonderful World

Geography

We are going to identify the 

four countries of the United 
Kingdom. We are then 

going to compare England 

to Malaysia. We will find out 
why their weather is 

different to ours.

PE

We are going to have dance lessons 

around our wonderful world topic. We 
will also carry on with our yoga 

sessions. The Chelsea coaches will be 

back to help develop our agility, 

balance and coordination skills. 

ICT

The children will debug 

simple instructions. They 
will learn what algorithms 

are and create their own 

sequence using a code.

Art

Music

PSHE

The children will be learning 

about taking care of everybody 
and everything. This will focus on 

responsibility and our 

environment.

RE

The children will be 

learning different Hindu 
and Christian stories about 

creation. 

Rationale: The children will listen to the book Uno’s Garden. 

Mr McElhenny will show a video which looks around the 

community and finding quite a few problems. The children 
will become eco warriors. How will they tell people how to 

look after our environment?

Round up: We will create a junk model sculpture by re-

using different items. Please keep cardboard, milk bottles 
or anything else that could be used. This will be a virtual 

round-up and the children will bring their sculpture home.

Design Technology

We will learn about 2D and 

3D shape as well as 
rotation,  quarter and half 

turns,  position and 

direction.  We will be 
solving problems using 

all four operations. We 
will  learn about 

measures, including 

capacity. 

Each class will hav e the opportunity to use the school 
library once a week. The children will be able to 
choose a book to read for pleasure at home, to go 
alongside their coloured reading book which is 
matched to their reading lev el. Please remind your 
child to change their library book on their allocated 
day;

Monday – Dolphins, Tuesday – Seals, Wednesday –
Seahorses 

This half term we are lucky enough to be hav ing our 
Chelsea coaches on a Friday for PE. The children can 
wear their PE kits into school on Friday. Please ensure 
all items of clothing are named. 

Lots of children have reached their 100 read milestone 
last half term, well done if your child is one of them! 
Please encourage your child to read for a few minutes 
each night and to write a comment in their  reading 
diaries. You now have access to BUG CLUB where 
there are lots of books to read!

Remember – Hold a sentence homework will go out on 
a Monday and is due back in on a Friday. You will 
receiv e an email ev ery Monday with all the homework, 
including Purple Mash activities so giv e these a try!

The children will be learning 

printing techniques using 

recycled objects.  The 

children will create pictures 

using their printing skills.

The children will be using 
recycled materials to design 

and  construct sculptures.

More fun 

learning to 

learn to play 

the ukulele.


